
Hydrant Flushing Notice 
Town of Brunswick – Water and Sewer Department 
 
Hydrant Flushing will take place throughout the Town of Brunswick during the 
entire month of May 2025, beginning May 5, 2025. 
 
Residents may experience temporary low water pressure and discolored water 
during the flushing period.  Flushing will begin in the area of Genesee Street and 
will expand outward from that area.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to maintain the 
quality of our water system. 
 
For questions or concerns, please contact the Town of Brunswick Water and 
Sewer Department at 518-279-3461 ext. 114 
 


